
1%

*****

UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION I

475 ALLENDALE ROAD

KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

4*N

RECEIVEO
o

1559

2 6 1991

■  EHVROMEHTAL ENG!NEER!N3

\ ' ' A iNDUSTBlAL HYGIENE jf

/

Docket No. 040-02917 License No. STB-393

AVCO Lycoming Textron
ATTN: Peter Chandonnet

Vice President of Operations
550 South Main Street

Stratford, Connecticut 06497
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Subject: Inspection No. 040-02917/91-001

This refers to your letter dated May 28, 1991, in response to our letter
dated April 30, 1991.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

hn D. Kinneman, Chief
lear Materials Safety Section B

vision of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Connecticut

Dr. John Fleming, Radiation Safety Officer
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